Juhayna’s Chairman letter to the UNGC

2™ of November, 2021

To our stakeholders,

On behalf of Juhayna Food Industries, | would like to express the company’s elation and
pride to be one of the key players of the United Nations Global Compact (UNGC), which
aims at accelerating and scaling the impact of the private sector to drive progress
towards the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) across the world.

This letter is to confirm our continued and unwavering support, for this auspicious

compact, through renewing our ongoing commitment to its principles pertinent to human
rights, labor, environment, and anti-corruption.

Additionally, stemming from our belief that UNGC encourages businesses worldwide to
adopt policies that achieve a myriad of societal goals, we would like to substantiate
Juhayna’s steadfast stance of being a socially responsible and sustainable investor in
the Egyptian and Arab markets - previously shown in our submitted annual
Sustainability Report.

Lastly, we would like to accentuate the fact that we will remain committed to integrating
the UNGC'’s principles into our strategy, culture, and everyday operations, as well as
keep on partaking in collaborative projects that advance and uphold the broader UN's
SDGs. We also commit to sharing this information with our stakeholders using our
primary channels of communication.

Sincerely Yours,
Mohamed Aldoghaim

Chairman of the Board of Directors
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